
Term 3 Week 10                17 September  2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The end of Term 3 has been a busy one for our school and others throughout the state. We’re 
happy to say that together we made it through what has been a constantly-changing and 
sometimes difficult Term. We could not have done it without the commitment from all of our 
families who supported learning from home, and from our fantastic teaching and school staff. I 
want to thank you all for your efforts to continue to keep our school community safe – I know 
everyone has faced different challenges at different times through the Term. Thank you also for 
the positive feedback we have received about the support that teachers have provided for 
students and families. 
 
I hope everyone enjoys a break over the holidays and is looking forward to the COVID-safe return 
to school from Week 4 in Term 4. Please read through the following updates before the start of 
the school holidays and don’t hesitate to reach out for support or with any questions. A 
Community Update will be sent to families on the afternoon of Friday October 1. 
 
Learning from Home - Term 4 
 
For the first 3 weeks of Term 4 the school will continue to operate under the guidelines currently 
in place. 
 
Parents and carers in LGAs of concern must keep children – of all ages, across primary school, 
secondary school and early childhood education or care – at home unless they cannot be cared 
for or educated at home. Schools and outside of school hours care (OOSH) services are open for 
any child that needs it. 
 
This means if you are working from home and your child is able to be educated from home, they 
must be kept at home to minimise movement in the community. 
 
Our school will be open with minimal supervision to support those students who cannot be 
educated from home, for example if their parent or carer is an essential worker. All students and 
families will be supported with learning from home materials and resources provided by your 
teacher. 
For families who are continuing to learn from home, the learning from home page has a wide 
range of curriculum-based activities to further support your child’s learning, if needed. 

Thank you again for your understanding and support. We hope you and your family enjoy a safe 
and very well-deserved break over the holidays. Please take some time over the break to check 
out our wellbeing resources for students and families. You’ll find useful tools for mental health and 
Term 4 preparation. Please do not hesitate to reach out if we can do anything to help you and 
your children to prepare for Term 4 or if you have any concerns about the return to school. I will 
be in touch again soon with further information and any updates for you and your children. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/wellbeing-for-students-and-families.html


Access to Devices at Home 
 
Families who do not currently have access to a device such as a computer or iPad at home 
should contact the school office via email for support.  
 
Return to school roadmap for Term 4 
 
In Term 4, where stay-at-home rules are still in place but high community vaccination and low 
transmission conditions are met, students will return to school in a staggered approach for 
prioritised cohorts, with no mingling or on-site activities. 

 
Order of return under staggered approach where we remain under stay-at-home rules 
 
Students will return to face-to-face learning with NSW Health-approved COVID-safe Level 3 plus 
settings on school sites in the following order: 

• From 25 October 2021: Kindergarten and Year 1 
 

• From 1 November 2021: Years 2 and 6  
 

• From 8 November 2021: Years 3, 4 and 5. 

 
The return to school roadmap is subject to change depending on new information expected 
through the Public Health Order and additional advice from NSW Health. You can stay up to date 
with the most recent advice on our Advice for families page. 

Communicating with the School 
 
As there are no parents permitted onsite until further notice, we ask that you communicate with 
the school via email. Emails will be monitored again next term from Tuesday October 5 at 
8:30am. 
sanssouci-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Stage Learning from Home Updates 
 
On the last Friday of the school holidays (October 1) each stage team will send a Learning from 
Home update via Enews so that families can get organised for the first day of Term 4 Learning 
from Home on Tuesday October 5. To ensure everyone has a well-deserved break from school, 
all Google Classrooms will be muted over the holiday period from this afternoon.  
 
 
NAPLAN Reports 
This week the school has mailed printed copies of Year 3 and 5 NAPLAN reports to parents. It is 
expected that families will receive these reports at their registered residential address sometime 
next week. 
 
 
Staff Update 
Congratulations to Mr Thornton and his family on the birth of a son last week and also to Mrs 
Katsimardos who gave birth to a son yesterday. Both families are healthy and happy!  
 
We welcome Mrs Overall as KK classroom teacher for the remainder of the year. 
 
Thank you to Miss Hatzis who has done an amazing job taking over the role of  2P classroom 
teacher this term. Next term we welcome back Mrs Pelosi and Mrs Reid who will team teaching 
for the remainder of the year. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families/level-3-plus-schools
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families
mailto:sanssouci-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 
Thanks also to Miss Shuetrim who has done an amazing job taking over the shared role of 1E 
classroom teacher this term. We welcome back Mrs Eckberg from the start of Term 4. 
 
I thank Mrs Papas who has been teaching in the Greek language program this year. Next term 
both Mrs Karantonis and Mrs Koureas will be returning full time to the language program. 
 
The Fathering Project 
 
Attached to this newsletter are 20 fun activity ideas for dads and kids to do at home together 
these holidays from the Fathering Project. Hopefully it will help create wonderful family memories 
during this difficult time.  
 
We want children to look back on this time in history and remember it for the fun they had with 
their family, rather than the fear or frustration of not being able to learn at school, play their 
chosen sport or spend time with their friends socialising.   www.thefatheringproject.org 

 
 $100 Service NSW Creative Kids Vouchers Eligibility 
If you're a parent, carer or guardian, the student will be eligible if they are: 
 
• enrolled in school (from Kindergarten to Year 12, including those who are home-schooled or 
enrolled in secondary school education at TAFE NSW)  
• a current Medicare card holder You can apply for a voucher for each eligible student.  
  
You can use the voucher with approved Creative Kids providers. What you need  
 
• a NSW resident • aged between 4.5 and 18 years  
• enrolled in school (from Kindergarten to Year 12, including those who are home-schooled 

or enrolled in secondary school education at TAFE NSW)  
• a current Medicare card holder You can apply for a voucher for each eligible student.  
  
You can use the voucher with approved Creative Kids providers. What you need  
  
•  a MyServiceNSW account  
•  one proof of identity document for the parent, carer or guardian  
•  your child's Medicare card details.  
 
Download your voucher from the Service NSW Website 
  
These vouchers can be used to access art and craft supplies that may be welcomed over the 
school holiday period. 
 
  
Take Care and Stay Safe 
Rob Jennings 

 

Kindergarten Enrolments for 2022 

The current restrictions will unfortunately impact on this year’s 2022 Kindergarten Orientation 

Program and timeline. More information will be provided as we finalise details but in the 

meantime I strongly encourage all families to submit an enrolment form as soon as possible for 

any younger siblings starting school in 2022. Follow the Kindergarten 2022 link on the school 

website for more information or email the school. 

 https://sanssouci-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/kindergarten-orientation-2021.html 

http://www.thefatheringproject.org
https://sanssouci-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/kindergarten-orientation-2021.html


Kindergarten 
What a term it has been! We are so proud of what you've achieved and your participation during Learning 
From Home. It has been at times, a challenging experience for us all and we are very grateful for the 
community support during this period. We want to say a big thank you to parents and carers for assisting 
your child with their learning this term.  

Have a relaxing and safe break these holidays.  
Kindergarten Teachers 



Kindergarten  
made Tube  

Dudes of their  
favourite book  

character! 



























Last week Stage 2 and Stage 3 worked on “All things Greek during lock-
down “. Here are some great examples of what students came up with. 
We have many up and coming chefs! 

Greek “B” 





Young Artist Corner 












